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31/08/2018 

Ben Stonehouse  

(Acting) Director/Networks 

Australian Energy Regulator 

Level 20, 175 Pitt Street 

Sydney NSW 2001 

 

Dear Ben 
 

Response to AER Voluntary Request of Tax Information dated 17 August 2018 

 

Please find enclosed TransGrid’s responses to the items in your request for information dated 17 

August 2018.   

 
Please keep all information provided in this submission strictly confidential. The confidentiality 

claim has been attached as part of this submission. 

 

Please contact me on  if you would like to discuss further.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

ABN 70 250 995 390 
180 Thomas Street, Sydney 
PO Box A1000 Sydney South 
NSW 1235 Australia 
T (02) 9284 3000 
F (02) 9284 3456 
 


